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Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,

Welcome to Week 11 and our final week for the 2013 school year and a very busy year it has been!

It was wonderful to see students recognised at our Presentation Assembly last Tuesday and lovely to have so many parents take part in our PLP day back at school.  It is always more meaningful to discuss your child’s progress with the teacher instead of just reading a report.  Everyone’s lanterns look great and we look forward to our lantern parade tomorrow evening.

Our Christmas Tree/Carols night will start with a BBQ at 6pm.  Santa will arrive at 7pm and will be followed by carols, dancing and our lantern parade.  Come along and enjoy the fun, let’s hope the weather holds out.

Tabulam Public School is now registered with Centrelink for CentrePay. Families can use this service to contribute money towards school costs eg Uniforms, excursions etc. Forms are available through Centrelink.

Attached to this newsletter is information about the use of a program we have been using at school. Studyladder is an online self faced learning tool for students which students are familiar with.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank the staff of Tabulam Public School for the professionalism and their dedication to Tabulam students.  We have a great staff  who work tirelessly and always try their best to make our school the best it can be.

Your support of our school and your child’s education can only help to improve the outcomes for your children.  Thank you to everyone for the support you have shown Tabulam   Public  School in 2013.  We invite you to be even more involved in 2014.
Wishing  everyone a very Merry Christmas and a wonderful New Year.

Enjoy spending time with family and friends and we will see you in 2014.

Have a great break,

Lesley Mills,

Principal

	Week
	What’s Happening

	
	

	11
	Monday 16th December

Attendance Rewards Excursion

Tuesday 17th December

Xmas Tree/Dance/Carols/Lantern

Parade. 

Wednesday 18th December

Last day of school for students

Thurs 19th & Friday 20th
Staff Development Days  All staff

Children return to school on
Wednesday 29th January - Yrs 1-6

Thursday 30th January – Kindy

Monday 3rd February – Transition


	 2014 

Week 2


	Tuesday 4th February
School Swimming Carnival


Live Life Well @ School
What you buy for your family will have an impact six months down the track!
Buying activity based presents will give your children motivation and the means to get up, get active or go outside.

Would your child like:

· New footy boots

· A new netball

· Boxing gloves and focus pads

· A groovy running outfit

· Water pistols

· A kite

· New board shorts

· A body board

· Something for the bike

· A magnifying glass

· A skipping rope

· A hammer and a saw

What got you up and out when you were a child?

Community News
There will be a community meeting at the Drake Hall at 10.30am on Wednesday 18th December.
There will be discussion regarding what services are needed for Suicide Prevention and Mental Well Being.

For further  information  phone contact Natasha on 67 376769 from the Drake Supported Play Group.
Using Studyladder at home

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

This  is a courtesy  letter to inform  you  that  students at  our school continue to have access to Studyladder  during the  holidays.

Holiday Access 

Studyladder has provided ALL students with free access to the NEW Christmas Resources, Holiday Games section and Health & Safety Resources during the holidays.

About Studyladder
Studyladder  is  a  K-6  web  based  educational  program  designed  by  teachers.  The  program  is curriculum based and covers Mathematics, Literacy and 8 other subjects. Your child has been given a username and password which can be used to access Studyladder at school and from home.

Using Studyladder
It is not compulsory for your child to use Studyladder at home, however regular access will help your child to reinforce what they have learnt in school. It will also help to build their confidence through practice.

Safe Internet Usage
Your child will NOT be able to chat with anyone via Studyladder. However, we still encourage you to supervise your child at all times when using the Internet.

Accessing Studyladder From Home
1. Go to www.studyladder.com.au

2. Login using your child's school username and password

As a parent you have the option to sign up for a free home account with the same limited access that the school has. This can be linked to your child's school account to view their certificates and results. Studyladder does not charge for this service. It is optional for parents to upgrade to the full access version.
If you have any questions or require assistance, please contact support@studyladder.com.au Kind Regards

Your child's access details (optional for student to complete)

Username:__________________

Password:__________________
ANNUAL PRESENTATION








